
 

 

 

 

 

28 February 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Spanish Exchange - Joint Trip to Bristol,  

Thursday, 21 March 2019 

 
The second leg of the exchange is approaching fast and I would like to take this opportunity 

to thank you all for your support so far.  

 

A key feature of our exchange programmes is always a joint day trip, with the students from 

both The High School for Girls, Sir Thomas Rich’s and their exchange partners.  

 

This year we have arranged a trip to the Bristol for Thursday 21st March, where the pupils 

will visit We the Curious, science centre, Millennium Square.  There will be the opportunity for 

students and their partners to BUY lunch at Zaza Bazaar for £11.00 per head for the all-

you-can-eat buffet.  Thereafter we will be driven to Cabot’s Circus for the students to have 

time to explore the shopping centre.  Staff will be present all day, but students will be 

allowed to explore areas, defined by the teaching staff, in groups of no fewer than four. 

 

We will travel by coach and will leave School at 09:00 and return at 17:30   

 

The boys should come prepared for all weathers with warm and waterproof clothing and do 

not need to wear school uniform on this day.  They will also need to bring a packed lunch or 

enough money to buy food. 

 

The cost of the trip is included in the overall exchange costs so there is nothing further to 

pay.   Please complete and return the consent form by Monday 11 March. 

 

Thank you again for your help and support with the DBS check process and the exchange 

generally.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr T. J Reece, Head of Spanish, tjr@strs.org.uk 

 
 

  



 Sir Thomas Rich’s School: Consent - Off-site Visits  
(inc. personal & medical information)  

The information being collected on this form is important to ensure that appropriate care and 

support is available for your child on school visits.  We handle all data you provide to us in line 

with Data Protection Legislation and our own Data Protection Policy.  

 

 

Description and date of visit:  

 

 

 

Name of student:  __________________________________________ Form: ________ 

 

Student Mobile No.:  __________________________________________ 

 
 

Parental consent 

 

Emergency contact name:   ___________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact number(s):  ___________________________________________________ 

 

If your child has any medical conditions and/or is taking any medication at present, 

please give details below: 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________   

Parental declaration and medical consent 

 I agree to my child taking part in the visit. 

 I understand that the visit staff will take all reasonable care of participants. 

 I undertake to inform the visit leader of any changes in the medical or other circumstances of my 

child prior to the visit. 

 

 

 

IF YOU WISH TO WITHDRAW YOUR CONSENT, PLEASE CONTACT trips@strs.org.uk.   

TRIP  

LEADER: 
TJR 

 

Signature of Parent: __________________________________________________    Date: _______________ 

 
 

Spanish Exchange - Joint Trip to Bristol,  

Thursday, 21 March 2019 
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